Dear Members from **Digital Media United**,

Welcome! Your contract group will now be electing its own representative (and an alternate) to the Local 31 Executive Board. This new E-Board rep will take office at the next meeting following their election and serve a term ending on 4/11/26, to align with the normal E-Board cycle. Nominating petitions are available at the Local 31 website (nabet31.org) or by calling the Local office (301-459-4999). Only members in good standing can run for an E-Board seat or sign any candidates' petitions. Candidates will need the signatures of 2 members in good standing from the DMU group. **ORIGINAL** petitions must be delivered to the local 31 Office by 1:00 pm on March 6, 2024, to qualify. Ballots will be mailed on March 7, 2024, and **must be returned to the Local 31 office by 1:00 pm on March 28,2024**.

-Your Local 31 Elections/Credentials Committee

kr:opeiu153afl-cio